
PUBLIC RELATIONS SCHOLARSHIP
Attention Public Relations Majors!
Please consider applying for the following scholarship available only to public relations majors. The application deadline is Friday, March 11, 2022 at 5 p.m. 

Dr. Melissa Faulkner Motschall Memorial Scholarship
Eastern Michigan University continues to remember Dr. Melissa Faulkner Motschall, APR by once again offering this scholarship in her honor. Motschall was a beloved EMU professor who taught public relations and founded EMU’s PRSSA Chapter. Sadly, she passed away in January 2010.
This scholarship is a one-time award of $648. Students applying for the scholarship must be an undergraduate major in public relations -- with a cumulative GPA of at least 3.0 and demonstrated financial need. To apply, please submit the following: 

1. A coversheet that includes your full name, email address, student number, local address, permanent address, local phone number, and permanent phone number.  

2. A one-page summary that includes your major, class level, cumulative grade point average, grade point average in major, current enrollment hours, and planned enrollment hours next semester.

3.  A short essay of no more than 500 words describing the importance of caring for others, giving back to one’s community, and how the two characteristics connect to the field of public relations. These values were demonstrated daily by Dr. Motschall.
· Deadline:   Friday, March 11 at 5 p.m. 

· Application Process: Email application to Dr. Jamie Ward at jward29@emich.edu 




